
From: Ron Mercante (ronmercante@att.net) Sent You a Personal Message
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.
Date: Friday, January 18, 2019 4:34:36 PM

Dear  IL Pollution Control Board Assistant Clerk,

Dear Clerk Brown:

Please accept my comment on the Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20. 

I am writing in solidarity with communities members who are rightly concerned about their air quality worsening
under the current proposal. While the PCB made changes to Dynegy-Vistra's request, those changes do not go far
enough and ultimately still allow Dynegy-Vistra to increase its dangerous coal pollution by 40%. These changes to
state air protections are unnecessary  and the current MPS rate-based standard should be kept in place.

No Illinois community, like Peoria, should be  a sacrifice zone with uncontrolled plants. Instead of weakening air
regulations, Illinois should be leading in environmental health protections for our residents by strengthening existing
rules like the MPS to require polluting coal plants to install modern pollution controls.
 
Thank you for this opportunity to comment,

Sincerely,

Ron Mercante 
118 Woodward Ave
Geneva, IL 60134
ronmercante@att.net
(630) 208-9618

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the sender
information.

Electronic Filing: Received, Clerk's Office 1/22/2019 P.C. #3197
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From: Donna Katz (donnajune2@yahoo.com) Sent You a Personal Message
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.
Date: Friday, January 18, 2019 5:16:25 PM

Dear  IL Pollution Control Board Assistant Clerk,

Dear Clerk Brown:

Please accept my comment on the Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20. 

I am writing in solidarity with communities members who are rightly concerned about their air quality worsening
under the current proposal. While the PCB made changes to Dynegy-Vistra's request, those changes do not go far
enough and ultimately still allow Dynegy-Vistra to increase its dangerous coal pollution by 40%. These changes to
state air protections are unnecessary  and the current MPS rate-based standard should be kept in place.

No Illinois community, like Peoria, should be  a sacrifice zone with uncontrolled plants. Instead of weakening air
regulations, Illinois should be leading in environmental health protections for our residents by strengthening existing
rules like the MPS to require polluting coal plants to install modern pollution controls.
 
Thank you for this opportunity to comment,

Sincerely,

Donna Katz 
2970 N Lake Shore Dr Apt 11E
Chicago, IL 60657
donnajune2@yahoo.com
(773) 555-1234

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the sender
information.

Electronic Filing: Received, Clerk's Office 1/22/2019 P.C. #3198
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From: Kristine Witt (krissy.witt@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.
Date: Friday, January 18, 2019 7:19:38 PM

Dear  IL Pollution Control Board Assistant Clerk,

Dear Clerk Brown:

Please accept my comment on the Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20. 

I am writing in solidarity with communities members who are rightly concerned about their air quality worsening
under the current proposal. While the PCB made changes to Dynegy-Vistra's request, those changes do not go far
enough and ultimately still allow Dynegy-Vistra to increase its dangerous coal pollution by 40%. These changes to
state air protections are unnecessary  and the current MPS rate-based standard should be kept in place.

No Illinois community, like Peoria, should be  a sacrifice zone with uncontrolled plants. Instead of weakening air
regulations, Illinois should be leading in environmental health protections for our residents by strengthening existing
rules like the MPS to require polluting coal plants to install modern pollution controls.
 
Thank you for this opportunity to comment,

Sincerely,

Kristine Witt 
605 Elgin Ave
Forest Park, IL 60130
krissy.witt@gmail.com
(708) 250-0950

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the sender
information.

Electronic Filing: Received, Clerk's Office 1/22/2019 P.C. #3199
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From: Nadine Marquardt (nrml10@yahoo.com) Sent You a Personal Message
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.
Date: Friday, January 18, 2019 10:13:58 PM

Dear  IL Pollution Control Board Assistant Clerk,

Dear Clerk Brown:

Please accept my comment on the Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20. 

I am writing in solidarity with communities members who are rightly concerned about their air quality worsening
under the current proposal. While the PCB made changes to Dynegy-Vistra's request, those changes do not go far
enough and ultimately still allow Dynegy-Vistra to increase its dangerous coal pollution by 40%. These changes to
state air protections are unnecessary  and the current MPS rate-based standard should be kept in place.

No Illinois community, like Peoria, should be  a sacrifice zone with uncontrolled plants. Instead of weakening air
regulations, Illinois should be leading in environmental health protections for our residents by strengthening existing
rules like the MPS to require polluting coal plants to install modern pollution controls.
 
Thank you for this opportunity to comment,

Sincerely,

Nadine Marquardt 
17250 Il Route 78
Mount Carroll, IL 61053
nrml10@yahoo.com
(630) 279-9309

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the sender
information.

Electronic Filing: Received, Clerk's Office 1/22/2019 P.C. #3200
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From: Carole Kohn (carolekohn@aol.com) Sent You a Personal Message
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.
Date: Saturday, January 19, 2019 12:52:34 AM

Dear  IL Pollution Control Board Assistant Clerk,

Dear Clerk Brown:

Please accept my comment on the Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20. 

I am writing in solidarity with communities members who are rightly concerned about their air quality worsening
under the current proposal. While the PCB made changes to Dynegy-Vistra's request, those changes do not go far
enough and ultimately still allow Dynegy-Vistra to increase its dangerous coal pollution by 40%. These changes to
state air protections are unnecessary  and the current MPS rate-based standard should be kept in place.

No Illinois community, like Peoria, should be  a sacrifice zone with uncontrolled plants. Instead of weakening air
regulations, Illinois should be leading in environmental health protections for our residents by strengthening existing
rules like the MPS to require polluting coal plants to install modern pollution controls.
 
Thank you for this opportunity to comment,

Sincerely,

Carole Kohn 
2120 Saint Johns Ave Apt E
Highland Park, IL 60035
carolekohn@aol.com
(847) 433-0290

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the sender
information.

Electronic Filing: Received, Clerk's Office 1/22/2019 P.C. #3201
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From: Rob Leadaman (raging_snail@hotmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.
Date: Saturday, January 19, 2019 3:10:29 AM

Dear  IL Pollution Control Board Assistant Clerk,

Dear Clerk Brown:

Please accept my comment on the Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20. 

I am writing in solidarity with communities members who are rightly concerned about their air quality worsening
under the current proposal. While the PCB made changes to Dynegy-Vistra's request, those changes do not go far
enough and ultimately still allow Dynegy-Vistra to increase its dangerous coal pollution by 40%. These changes to
state air protections are unnecessary  and the current MPS rate-based standard should be kept in place.

No Illinois community, like Peoria, should be  a sacrifice zone with uncontrolled plants. Instead of weakening air
regulations, Illinois should be leading in environmental health protections for our residents by strengthening existing
rules like the MPS to require polluting coal plants to install modern pollution controls.
 
Thank you for this opportunity to comment,

Sincerely,

Rob Leadaman 
928 S 6th St
Dekalb, IL 60115
raging_snail@hotmail.com
(630) 709-4196

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the sender
information.

Electronic Filing: Received, Clerk's Office 1/22/2019 P.C. #3202
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mailto:Don.Brown@illinois.gov


From: Leslie Malz (sessie61@hotmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.
Date: Saturday, January 19, 2019 8:04:31 AM

Dear  IL Pollution Control Board Assistant Clerk,

Dear Clerk Brown:

Please accept my comment on the Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20. 

I am writing in solidarity with communities members who are rightly concerned about their air quality worsening
under the current proposal. While the PCB made changes to Dynegy-Vistra's request, those changes do not go far
enough and ultimately still allow Dynegy-Vistra to increase its dangerous coal pollution by 40%. These changes to
state air protections are unnecessary  and the current MPS rate-based standard should be kept in place.

No Illinois community, like Peoria, should be  a sacrifice zone with uncontrolled plants. Instead of weakening air
regulations, Illinois should be leading in environmental health protections for our residents by strengthening existing
rules like the MPS to require polluting coal plants to install modern pollution controls.
 
Thank you for this opportunity to comment,

Sincerely,

Leslie Malz 
200 W Campbell St Unit 212
Arlington Heights, IL 60005
sessie61@hotmail.com
(224) 571-5370

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the sender
information.

Electronic Filing: Received, Clerk's Office 1/22/2019 P.C. #3203
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mailto:Don.Brown@illinois.gov


From: Erik Stabell (stabellec@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.
Date: Saturday, January 19, 2019 10:09:35 AM

Dear  IL Pollution Control Board Assistant Clerk,

Dear Clerk Brown:

Please accept my comment on the Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20. 

I am writing in solidarity with communities members who are rightly concerned about their air quality worsening
under the current proposal. While the PCB made changes to Dynegy-Vistra's request, those changes do not go far
enough and ultimately still allow Dynegy-Vistra to increase its dangerous coal pollution by 40%. These changes to
state air protections are unnecessary  and the current MPS rate-based standard should be kept in place.

No Illinois community, like Peoria, should be  a sacrifice zone with uncontrolled plants. Instead of weakening air
regulations, Illinois should be leading in environmental health protections for our residents by strengthening existing
rules like the MPS to require polluting coal plants to install modern pollution controls.
 
Thank you for this opportunity to comment,

Sincerely,

Erik Stabell 
1721 Seminole Ln
Godfrey, IL 62035
stabellec@gmail.com
(618) 466-2954

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the sender
information.

Electronic Filing: Received, Clerk's Office 1/22/2019 P.C. #3204
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From: Laura Tuftee (laura051405@hotmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.
Date: Saturday, January 19, 2019 10:22:38 AM

Dear  IL Pollution Control Board Assistant Clerk,

Dear Clerk Brown:

Please accept my comment on the Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20. 

I am writing in solidarity with communities members who are rightly concerned about their air quality worsening
under the current proposal. While the PCB made changes to Dynegy-Vistra's request, those changes do not go far
enough and ultimately still allow Dynegy-Vistra to increase its dangerous coal pollution by 40%. These changes to
state air protections are unnecessary  and the current MPS rate-based standard should be kept in place.

No Illinois community, like Peoria, should be  a sacrifice zone with uncontrolled plants. Instead of weakening air
regulations, Illinois should be leading in environmental health protections for our residents by strengthening existing
rules like the MPS to require polluting coal plants to install modern pollution controls.
 
Thank you for this opportunity to comment,

Sincerely,

Laura Tuftee 
750 Mallard Cir
Sandwich, IL 60548
laura051405@hotmail.com
(847) 305-9820

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the sender
information.

Electronic Filing: Received, Clerk's Office 1/22/2019 P.C. #3205
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From: Dianna Uchida (djuchida@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.
Date: Saturday, January 19, 2019 10:29:40 AM

Dear  IL Pollution Control Board Assistant Clerk,

Dear Clerk Brown:

Please accept my comment on the Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20. 

I am writing in solidarity with communities members who are rightly concerned about their air quality worsening
under the current proposal. While the PCB made changes to Dynegy-Vistra's request, those changes do not go far
enough and ultimately still allow Dynegy-Vistra to increase its dangerous coal pollution by 40%. These changes to
state air protections are unnecessary  and the current MPS rate-based standard should be kept in place.

No Illinois community, like Peoria, should be  a sacrifice zone with uncontrolled plants. Instead of weakening air
regulations, Illinois should be leading in environmental health protections for our residents by strengthening existing
rules like the MPS to require polluting coal plants to install modern pollution controls.
 
Thank you for this opportunity to comment,

Sincerely,

Dianna Uchida 
5436 S Kimbark Ave Apt B
Chicago, IL 60615
djuchida@gmail.com
(773) 493-2517

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the sender
information.

Electronic Filing: Received, Clerk's Office 1/22/2019 P.C. #3206

mailto:automail@knowwho.com
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From: Daniel Manobianco (danm3607@att.net) Sent You a Personal Message
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.
Date: Saturday, January 19, 2019 11:27:04 AM

Dear  IL Pollution Control Board Assistant Clerk,

Dear Clerk Brown:

Please accept my comment on the Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20. 

I am writing in solidarity with communities members who are rightly concerned about their air quality worsening
under the current proposal. While the PCB made changes to Dynegy-Vistra's request, those changes do not go far
enough and ultimately still allow Dynegy-Vistra to increase its dangerous coal pollution by 40%. These changes to
state air protections are unnecessary  and the current MPS rate-based standard should be kept in place.

No Illinois community, like Peoria, should be  a sacrifice zone with uncontrolled plants. Instead of weakening air
regulations, Illinois should be leading in environmental health protections for our residents by strengthening existing
rules like the MPS to require polluting coal plants to install modern pollution controls.
 
Thank you for this opportunity to comment,

Sincerely,

Daniel Manobianco 
3607 W 68th St
Chicago, IL 60629
danm3607@att.net
(773) 789-2211

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the sender
information.

Electronic Filing: Received, Clerk's Office 1/22/2019 P.C. #3207
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From: Daniel Manobianco (danm3607@att.net) Sent You a Personal Message
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.
Date: Saturday, January 19, 2019 11:27:04 AM

Dear  IL Pollution Control Board Assistant Clerk,

Dear Clerk Brown:

Please accept my comment on the Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20. 

I am writing in solidarity with communities members who are rightly concerned about their air quality worsening
under the current proposal. While the PCB made changes to Dynegy-Vistra's request, those changes do not go far
enough and ultimately still allow Dynegy-Vistra to increase its dangerous coal pollution by 40%. These changes to
state air protections are unnecessary  and the current MPS rate-based standard should be kept in place.

No Illinois community, like Peoria, should be  a sacrifice zone with uncontrolled plants. Instead of weakening air
regulations, Illinois should be leading in environmental health protections for our residents by strengthening existing
rules like the MPS to require polluting coal plants to install modern pollution controls.
 
Thank you for this opportunity to comment,

Sincerely,

Daniel Manobianco 
3607 W 68th St
Chicago, IL 60629
danm3607@att.net
(773) 789-2211

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the sender
information.

Electronic Filing: Received, Clerk's Office 1/22/2019 P.C. #3208

mailto:automail@knowwho.com
mailto:Don.Brown@illinois.gov


From: Jeff Cooke (jcooke13@aol.com) Sent You a Personal Message
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.
Date: Saturday, January 19, 2019 11:35:59 AM

Dear  IL Pollution Control Board Assistant Clerk,

Dear Clerk Brown:

Please accept my comment on the Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20. 

I am writing in solidarity with communities members who are rightly concerned about their air quality worsening
under the current proposal. While the PCB made changes to Dynegy-Vistra's request, those changes do not go far
enough and ultimately still allow Dynegy-Vistra to increase its dangerous coal pollution by 40%. These changes to
state air protections are unnecessary  and the current MPS rate-based standard should be kept in place.

No Illinois community, like Peoria, should be  a sacrifice zone with uncontrolled plants. Instead of weakening air
regulations, Illinois should be leading in environmental health protections for our residents by strengthening existing
rules like the MPS to require polluting coal plants to install modern pollution controls.
 
Thank you for this opportunity to comment,

Sincerely,

Jeff Cooke 
931 Old Checker Rd
Buffalo Grove, IL 60089
jcooke13@aol.com
(847) 276-3630

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the sender
information.

Electronic Filing: Received, Clerk's Office 1/22/2019 P.C. #3209
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mailto:Don.Brown@illinois.gov


From: Patricia Hunsaker (phunsaker@charter.net) Sent You a Personal Message
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.
Date: Saturday, January 19, 2019 1:10:45 PM

Dear  IL Pollution Control Board Assistant Clerk,

Dear Clerk Brown:

Please accept my comment on the Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20. 

I am writing in solidarity with communities members who are rightly concerned about their air quality worsening
under the current proposal. While the PCB made changes to Dynegy-Vistra's request, those changes do not go far
enough and ultimately still allow Dynegy-Vistra to increase its dangerous coal pollution by 40%. These changes to
state air protections are unnecessary  and the current MPS rate-based standard should be kept in place.

No Illinois community, like Peoria, should be  a sacrifice zone with uncontrolled plants. Instead of weakening air
regulations, Illinois should be leading in environmental health protections for our residents by strengthening existing
rules like the MPS to require polluting coal plants to install modern pollution controls.
 
Thank you for this opportunity to comment,

Sincerely,

Patricia Hunsaker 
215 Country Club Ln
Belleville, IL 62223
phunsaker@charter.net
(618) 398-5807

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the sender
information.

Electronic Filing: Received, Clerk's Office 1/22/2019 P.C. #3210
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From: Sarah Fiore (jasper4us2004@yahoo.com) Sent You a Personal Message
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.
Date: Saturday, January 19, 2019 1:19:09 PM

Dear  IL Pollution Control Board Assistant Clerk,

Dear Clerk Brown:

Please accept my comment on the Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20. 

I am writing in solidarity with communities members who are rightly concerned about their air quality worsening
under the current proposal. While the PCB made changes to Dynegy-Vistra's request, those changes do not go far
enough and ultimately still allow Dynegy-Vistra to increase its dangerous coal pollution by 40%. These changes to
state air protections are unnecessary  and the current MPS rate-based standard should be kept in place.

No Illinois community, like Peoria, should be  a sacrifice zone with uncontrolled plants. Instead of weakening air
regulations, Illinois should be leading in environmental health protections for our residents by strengthening existing
rules like the MPS to require polluting coal plants to install modern pollution controls.
 
Thank you for this opportunity to comment,

Sincerely,

Sarah Fiore 
507 S Park St
Mount Olive, IL 62069
jasper4us2004@yahoo.com
(217) 313-8349

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the sender
information.

Electronic Filing: Received, Clerk's Office 1/22/2019 P.C. #3211
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mailto:Don.Brown@illinois.gov


From: Jacqueline Glass (jacquelineglass17@yahoo.com) Sent You a Personal Message
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.
Date: Saturday, January 19, 2019 1:42:53 PM

Dear  IL Pollution Control Board Assistant Clerk,

Dear Clerk Brown:

Please accept my comment on the Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20. 

I am writing in solidarity with communities members who are rightly concerned about their air quality worsening
under the current proposal. While the PCB made changes to Dynegy-Vistra's request, those changes do not go far
enough and ultimately still allow Dynegy-Vistra to increase its dangerous coal pollution by 40%. These changes to
state air protections are unnecessary  and the current MPS rate-based standard should be kept in place.

No Illinois community, like Peoria, should be  a sacrifice zone with uncontrolled plants. Instead of weakening air
regulations, Illinois should be leading in environmental health protections for our residents by strengthening existing
rules like the MPS to require polluting coal plants to install modern pollution controls.
 
Thank you for this opportunity to comment,

Sincerely,

Jacqueline Glass 
17 Rockingham Pl
Belleville, IL 62223
jacquelineglass17@yahoo.com
(618) 277-2732

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the sender
information.

Electronic Filing: Received, Clerk's Office 1/22/2019 P.C. #3212
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mailto:Don.Brown@illinois.gov


From: Erika DeCarlo (erikaed@yahoo.com) Sent You a Personal Message
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.
Date: Saturday, January 19, 2019 1:51:46 PM

Dear  IL Pollution Control Board Assistant Clerk,

Dear Clerk Brown:

Please accept my comment on the Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20. 

I am writing in solidarity with communities members who are rightly concerned about their air quality worsening
under the current proposal. While the PCB made changes to Dynegy-Vistra's request, those changes do not go far
enough and ultimately still allow Dynegy-Vistra to increase its dangerous coal pollution by 40%. These changes to
state air protections are unnecessary  and the current MPS rate-based standard should be kept in place.

No Illinois community, like Peoria, should be  a sacrifice zone with uncontrolled plants. Instead of weakening air
regulations, Illinois should be leading in environmental health protections for our residents by strengthening existing
rules like the MPS to require polluting coal plants to install modern pollution controls.
 
Thank you for this opportunity to comment,

Sincerely,

Erika DeCarlo 
3134 Timber Hill Ln
Aurora, IL 60504
erikaed@yahoo.com
(630) 999-9999

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the sender
information.

Electronic Filing: Received, Clerk's Office 1/22/2019 P.C. #3213
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From: Carmen Severino (laseverino@hotmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.
Date: Saturday, January 19, 2019 7:39:40 PM

Dear  IL Pollution Control Board Assistant Clerk,

Dear Clerk Brown:

Please accept my comment on the Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20. 

I am writing in solidarity with communities members who are rightly concerned about their air quality worsening
under the current proposal. While the PCB made changes to Dynegy-Vistra's request, those changes do not go far
enough and ultimately still allow Dynegy-Vistra to increase its dangerous coal pollution by 40%. These changes to
state air protections are unnecessary  and the current MPS rate-based standard should be kept in place.

No Illinois community, like Peoria, should be  a sacrifice zone with uncontrolled plants. Instead of weakening air
regulations, Illinois should be leading in environmental health protections for our residents by strengthening existing
rules like the MPS to require polluting coal plants to install modern pollution controls.
 
Thank you for this opportunity to comment,

Sincerely,

Carmen Severino 
25W001 Woodbrook Ct
Naperville, IL 60540
laseverino@hotmail.com
(630) 904-8045

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the sender
information.

Electronic Filing: Received, Clerk's Office 1/22/2019 P.C. #3214
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From: Arthur Burzykowski (maz_tony@yahoo.com) Sent You a Personal Message
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.
Date: Saturday, January 19, 2019 11:25:35 PM

Dear  IL Pollution Control Board Assistant Clerk,

Dear Clerk Brown:

Please accept my comment on the Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20. 

I am writing in solidarity with communities members who are rightly concerned about their air quality worsening
under the current proposal. While the PCB made changes to Dynegy-Vistra's request, those changes do not go far
enough and ultimately still allow Dynegy-Vistra to increase its dangerous coal pollution by 40%. These changes to
state air protections are unnecessary  and the current MPS rate-based standard should be kept in place.

No Illinois community, like Peoria, should be  a sacrifice zone with uncontrolled plants. Instead of weakening air
regulations, Illinois should be leading in environmental health protections for our residents by strengthening existing
rules like the MPS to require polluting coal plants to install modern pollution controls.
 
Thank you for this opportunity to comment,

Sincerely,

Arthur Burzykowski 
6025 W Irving Park Rd
Chicago, IL 60634
maz_tony@yahoo.com
(773) 574-2343

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the sender
information.

Electronic Filing: Received, Clerk's Office 1/22/2019 P.C. #3215

mailto:automail@knowwho.com
mailto:Don.Brown@illinois.gov


From: Miranda Lukatch (mirastar@ameritech.net) Sent You a Personal Message
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.
Date: Sunday, January 20, 2019 10:53:42 AM

Dear  IL Pollution Control Board Assistant Clerk,

Dear Clerk Brown:

Please accept my comment on the Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20. 

I am writing in solidarity with communities members who are rightly concerned about their air quality worsening
under the current proposal. While the PCB made changes to Dynegy-Vistra's request, those changes do not go far
enough and ultimately still allow Dynegy-Vistra to increase its dangerous coal pollution by 40%. These changes to
state air protections are unnecessary  and the current MPS rate-based standard should be kept in place.

No Illinois community, like Peoria, should be  a sacrifice zone with uncontrolled plants. Instead of weakening air
regulations, Illinois should be leading in environmental health protections for our residents by strengthening existing
rules like the MPS to require polluting coal plants to install modern pollution controls.
 
Thank you for this opportunity to comment,

Sincerely,

Miranda Lukatch 
1635 Ballard Rd Apt 1
Park Ridge, IL 60068
mirastar@ameritech.net
(773) 739-3400

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the sender
information.

Electronic Filing: Received, Clerk's Office 1/22/2019 P.C. #3216
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mailto:Don.Brown@illinois.gov


From: Lin Westler (biosmb10@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.
Date: Sunday, January 20, 2019 7:53:08 PM

Dear  IL Pollution Control Board Assistant Clerk,

Dear Clerk Brown:

Please accept my comment on the Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20. 

I am writing in solidarity with communities members who are rightly concerned about their air quality worsening
under the current proposal. While the PCB made changes to Dynegy-Vistra's request, those changes do not go far
enough and ultimately still allow Dynegy-Vistra to increase its dangerous coal pollution by 40%. These changes to
state air protections are unnecessary  and the current MPS rate-based standard should be kept in place.

No Illinois community, like Peoria, should be  a sacrifice zone with uncontrolled plants. Instead of weakening air
regulations, Illinois should be leading in environmental health protections for our residents by strengthening existing
rules like the MPS to require polluting coal plants to install modern pollution controls.
 
Thank you for this opportunity to comment,

Sincerely,

Lin Westler 
211 W Corrington Ave
Peoria, IL 61604
biosmb10@gmail.com
(309) 282-6177

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the sender
information.
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From: Kate Goetz (kgardnergoetz@hotmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.
Date: Sunday, January 20, 2019 10:02:57 PM

Dear  IL Pollution Control Board Assistant Clerk,

Dear Clerk Brown:

Please accept my comment on the Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20. 

I am writing in solidarity with communities members who are rightly concerned about their air quality worsening
under the current proposal. While the PCB made changes to Dynegy-Vistra's request, those changes do not go far
enough and ultimately still allow Dynegy-Vistra to increase its dangerous coal pollution by 40%. These changes to
state air protections are unnecessary  and the current MPS rate-based standard should be kept in place.

No Illinois community, like Peoria, should be  a sacrifice zone with uncontrolled plants. Instead of weakening air
regulations, Illinois should be leading in environmental health protections for our residents by strengthening existing
rules like the MPS to require polluting coal plants to install modern pollution controls.
 
Thank you for this opportunity to comment,

Sincerely,

Kate Goetz 
6635 N Mozart St
Chicago, IL 60645
kgardnergoetz@hotmail.com
(773) 744-9090

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the sender
information.
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From: Patty Buttliere (pattybuttliere@wowway.com) Sent You a Personal Message
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.
Date: Monday, January 21, 2019 11:30:12 AM

Dear  IL Pollution Control Board Assistant Clerk,

Dear Clerk Brown:

Please accept my comment on the Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20. 

I am writing in solidarity with communities members who are rightly concerned about their air quality worsening
under the current proposal. While the PCB made changes to Dynegy-Vistra's request, those changes do not go far
enough and ultimately still allow Dynegy-Vistra to increase its dangerous coal pollution by 40%. These changes to
state air protections are unnecessary  and the current MPS rate-based standard should be kept in place.

No Illinois community, like Peoria, should be  a sacrifice zone with uncontrolled plants. Instead of weakening air
regulations, Illinois should be leading in environmental health protections for our residents by strengthening existing
rules like the MPS to require polluting coal plants to install modern pollution controls.
 
Thank you for this opportunity to comment,

Sincerely,

Patty Buttliere 
23 Autumn Ln
Streamwood, IL 60107
pattybuttliere@wowway.com
(999) 999-9999

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the sender
information.
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From: Emily Altkorn (emily.altkorn@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.
Date: Monday, January 21, 2019 4:11:58 PM

Dear  IL Pollution Control Board Assistant Clerk,

Dear Clerk Brown:

Please accept my comment on the Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20. 

I am writing in solidarity with communities members who are rightly concerned about their air quality worsening
under the current proposal. While the PCB made changes to Dynegy-Vistra's request, those changes do not go far
enough and ultimately still allow Dynegy-Vistra to increase its dangerous coal pollution by 40%. These changes to
state air protections are unnecessary  and the current MPS rate-based standard should be kept in place.

No Illinois community, like Peoria, should be  a sacrifice zone with uncontrolled plants. Instead of weakening air
regulations, Illinois should be leading in environmental health protections for our residents by strengthening existing
rules like the MPS to require polluting coal plants to install modern pollution controls.
 
Thank you for this opportunity to comment,

Sincerely,

Emily Altkorn 
1700 E 56th St Apt 2707
Chicago, IL 60637
emily.altkorn@gmail.com
(312) 213-5913

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the sender
information.
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From: Olga Abella (olgafox@hotmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.
Date: Monday, January 21, 2019 5:20:28 PM

Dear  IL Pollution Control Board Assistant Clerk,

Dear Clerk Brown:

Please accept my comment on the Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20. 

I am writing in solidarity with communities members who are rightly concerned about their air quality worsening
under the current proposal. While the PCB made changes to Dynegy-Vistra's request, those changes do not go far
enough and ultimately still allow Dynegy-Vistra to increase its dangerous coal pollution by 40%. These changes to
state air protections are unnecessary  and the current MPS rate-based standard should be kept in place.

No Illinois community, like Peoria, should be  a sacrifice zone with uncontrolled plants. Instead of weakening air
regulations, Illinois should be leading in environmental health protections for our residents by strengthening existing
rules like the MPS to require polluting coal plants to install modern pollution controls.
 
Thank you for this opportunity to comment,

Sincerely,

Olga Abella 
12129 N 675th St
Robinson, IL 62454
olgafox@hotmail.com
(618) 544-5474

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the sender
information.
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From: Valerie Baffa (vbaffa@comcast.net) Sent You a Personal Message
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20.
Date: Tuesday, January 22, 2019 9:30:44 AM

Dear  IL Pollution Control Board Assistant Clerk,

Dear Clerk Brown:

Please accept my comment on the Dynegy-Vistra Proposed rule change, case number R2018-20. 

I am writing in solidarity with communities members who are rightly concerned about their air quality worsening
under the current proposal. While the PCB made changes to Dynegy-Vistra's request, those changes do not go far
enough and ultimately still allow Dynegy-Vistra to increase its dangerous coal pollution by 40%. These changes to
state air protections are unnecessary  and the current MPS rate-based standard should be kept in place.

No Illinois community, like Peoria, should be  a sacrifice zone with uncontrolled plants. Instead of weakening air
regulations, Illinois should be leading in environmental health protections for our residents by strengthening existing
rules like the MPS to require polluting coal plants to install modern pollution controls.
 
Thank you for this opportunity to comment,

Sincerely,

Valerie Baffa 
3526 Clinton Ave
Berwyn, IL 60402
vbaffa@comcast.net
(708) 484-0956

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the sender
information.

Electronic Filing: Received, Clerk's Office 1/22/2019 P.C. #3222

mailto:automail@knowwho.com
mailto:Don.Brown@illinois.gov



